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F6(21)/A/Cs (Main)/2024-25/Misc 

Copy To 

Public Notice 

It is hereby informed to all stakeholders of DDA that the competent 
authority has decided to discontinue the receipt of payments through 
manual challan w.e.f 01/02/2025. Applicants are requested to avail online 
payment facility already available on DDA's website under payment 
section available at https:lldda.gov.inlonline-payment. All concerned 
bank branches have been instructed to ensure that manual challans are 
not accepted from the applicants against any dues paid by them. 

Dated:30/01/2025 

Chief Accounts Officer/DDA 

Director/System for uploading on DDA website. 
Concerned Housing & LD Wing. 

Chief Accounts Officer/DDA 
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